

Tuesday, May 27, 2014

Thank You for giving Canadians more time!

Dear Tara,

On behalf of the Heart and Stroke Foundation, I would like to thank you for your assistance with the Hunt for Heart Fitness Challenge and for providing our participants a chance to experience TRX Training. Participants truly enjoyed trying new things and many are looking to revisit your location. Our event was a great success raising over \$4800.00! We look forward to working with you again in the future.

Heart disease and stroke take 1 in 3 Canadians before their time. Your financial contribution is crucial to our success. With your continued support to the Foundation, we will be able to change these devastating statistics. Your funding helps us make a difference:

- Thanks to the Foundation's Restart a Heart, a Life program, a Foundation-funded AED helped save the life of a hockey player in Dundas, Ontario. Since 2006, over 50 lives have been saved by Foundation-placed AEDs.
- Countless lives have been saved thanks to Foundation-funding for the first ever cardiac care unit, today's standard in hospitals everywhere.
- The Foundation is helping communities design and build more active, healthy neighbourhoods for the whole family with our free Built Environment Toolkit.
- Foundation research is aiming to improve diagnosis of heart disease in women helping our mothers, sisters and daughters live longer lives.

Thank you again for your generous gift to the Heart and Stroke Foundation. Together, we're working to give Canadians more years of life – and more life in those years.

Sincerely,

Denise Love

Area Coordinator

Caris or hu

Heart and Stroke Foundation

Charitable Registration Number 10747-2839-RR0001